
20th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Re:  Bronze Duke of Edinburgh 
 
I am delighted to confirm that your child has now been enrolled onto the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh’s 

expedition principles (route planning, map reading, etc.) and introducing the pupils to necessary 
expedition equipment. 

 
The dates for the assessed expedition have now been finalised and this will take place from 4

th - 5th 
October 2024.  Pupils will be camping overnight at Prances Scout Camp, Wickham Bishops. I will 
provide you with further details nearer the time. 

 
As you are aware, the practice expedition will take place on 12th  - 13th July 2024. 
 
The Duke of Edinburgh scheme is a great chance for your child to broaden their horizons, discover 
new interests and talents, have fun with friends and develop essential skills for their future.  Upon 
completion, they will, of course, benefit from having achieved an internationally recognised and 
renowned Award.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at awoods@sweynepark.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
A Woods 
Duke of Edinburgh Coordinator 
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